
Hi my name is John Smith and I am the operations manager for Storage Post. We 
operate storage facilities within five states. Snow plowing is definitely the most 
challenging when trying to stay within a budget, and not knowing if our vendors 
are actually fulfilling their services as billed. 
 
In the past, we noticed an increase in spending. As the snow bills were noticeably 
getting higher, we became very curious. During a snow event, we had relied on a 
time sheet between our store managers and the snow removal provider. But after 
hours, weekends, and during delayed openings, we had no way of showing proof 
that the invoices corresponded with the services being rendered.  
 
There is always that grey line when companies get too comfortable during long 
winter seasons.  
 


